[image: image1.jpg](Sém P



[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]


               
  





[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]                               

Our new classes are now called :


Sir Tom Finney – Reception, 1 and 2


Albert Einstein – Years 3 and 4


Martin Luther King – Years 5 and 6





The children voted and chose an inspirational role model that they wanted their classes to be called. 





There is a PTFA meeting in school this Wednesday at 5.30pm before the parents evening starts. We would love new parents to get involved – the more ideas and support we have the more our children benefit. 
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Photos will be taken in school next Wednesday 27th September. If you have younger siblings that do not attend St. Mary’s and you would like them to be in a family photograph, please come into school for 8.30am and the photographer will do them for you. 








Please come along to our parents evening this Wednesday night (20th Sep) at 6.30pm. Amongst other things we will be talking about homework, SATs results and progress. Children are welcome to come if they would like to but they do not need to be there as this is information for parents. 





St. Cecilia’s are holding their Open Evening this Thursday 21st Sep from 6pm until 8.30pm.














After school Clubs will begin tonight


and will run for six weeks – up to the last day of this half term. 





St. Mary’s will be holding an Open Week from Monday, 23rd October until Thursday 26th October from 9.30am until 3pm every day. If you know of anyone who is interested in a school place, please tell them to come along at any time during this week. They do not need to make an appointment -just turn up and they will be shown around.





Finally, we are very pleased to announce that we came 3rd in the Preston Small Schools Sports Championship, 2016/17. We are on for 2nd place this year!!
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Our annual MacMillan coffee morning will be held in the school hall on Friday 29th September in aid of Cancer Care from 9.30am until 11am. Please do come along if you are free and if you are able to donate cakes, that would be very much appreciated.








